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Reminder to Send Post Construction Plans and Short Term
Water Use Withdrawal Volumes via eSubmission

EFFECTIVE DATE: IMMEDIATELY

As part of the Business Transition Strategy to transform paper-based oil and gas application processes to
digital, the BC Oil and Gas Commission (Commission) launched the new Application Management System
and an updated version of the eSubmission portal in July 2016.

As a reminder, where previously issued permits included requirements to submit Post Construction Plans to
postconstructionplan@bcogc.ca, or Short Term Water Use volumes to OGCWater.VolumeData@bcogc.ca,
these must now be submitted through the eSubmission portal.

Guidance for submitting information to the Commission via eSubmission can be found in the eSubmission
Portal User Guide available on the Commission’s website. For technical support associated with the use of
eSubmission, please email servicedesk@bcogc.ca.

Should you have any questions regarding this Industry Bulletin, please contact:

Viva Wolf

Executive Director, Regional Operations
BC Oil and Gas Commission
Viva.Wolf@bcogc.ca

250-794-5265
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